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November 23, 2022

"ALL ARE WELCOME"

UPCOMING
EVENTS

1



Nov 24: Thanksgiving
Town offices closed



Nov 25: Employee

Appreciation Day Town
offices closed



Nov 30: Book Discussion

7PM



Dec 3: Craft Fair 11-4
Tree Lighting 6PM



Dec 5: Worksession 7PM

Council Chambers



Dec 6: Rec Council 7PM
G. Love Room 



Dec 7: NW/EP 7PM       

 G. Love Room



Dec 8: Green Team 7PM
G. Love Room 



Dec 14: Town Meeting
7PM Council Chambers

BHHC 7:30 G. Love Room





Town Offices are CLOSED
November 24th and 25th.



The State of Maryland and Prince George's county have a
number of services to help during times of mental health

emergencies.  Dial 211 for immediate services 24/7/365.  The
County offers Behavioral Health Services.  You can learn more

by calling  301-883-7879.  The Santé Group (301-429-2185)
provides resources for those experiencing chronic mental

health issues.  The Town Website also has a list of resources
available for a variety of services.  

November 23,  2022

Holidays Can Be Challenging

It's okay to not be okay.  

December 3rd
CRAFT FAIR

Second Story of Town Center from 11-4

Tree Lighting Party
6PM

There may be a special visitor for kids!

https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/1733/Behavioral-Health
https://www.thesantegroup.org/where-we-work/prince-georges-county-md/
tel:1-301-429-2185
https://www.berwynheightsmd.gov/home/pages/prince-georges-county-community-resources


November 23,  2022

Help the less fortunate this holiday season by
donating non perishable food items to our
food drive. There will be a box in the town

office, November 28-December 9, or bring your
donations to the holiday craft event or tree

lighting party on December 3rd. Collected food
donations will be taken to the capital area

food bank.
The Berwyn Heights Town Council decided not to extend the contract

for Town Manager Laura Allen, and her last day was November 10, 2022. 
The Town is conducting a search for an Interim Town Manager, and you

can view that announcement here: 
https://www.berwynheightsmd.gov/home/news/interim-town-manager.

  
The deadline for applying is November 30, and the Council will be

holding an Executive Session on December 5, 2022, to review
applications.  In the meantime, Department Directors will cover this

position on a rotating basis.  If you have any questions or concerns and
need to contact the Town Office, please call (301) 474-5000 or email

contact@berwynheightsmd.gov.

There will be a Toys for Tots
drive with collection points at the

Police Department, Town Hall
and the Senior Center.  The drive
will begin on November 28th and
will conclude around December

10th. 

https://www.berwynheightsmd.gov/home/news/interim-town-manager

